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10/28 – 11/05/2023 Fall break 
The first day of school after the fall break is Monday, Nov. 

06, 2023. 

22nd of November:  
Day of Prayer and 
Repentance 
On this day, schools remain closed all 

over Bavaria. 

27th of November: Studiobühne-
theater visit 
This year our students will again go to the Studiobühne-the-

ater in the morning to see the play "Bear in the Universe". 

The Christmas story was 

written by Dea Loher.  

The class teachers will hand 

out a SEPA direct debit au-

thorization for the amount of 

10,50 € from each child on 

Monday, 11/06/2023 and collect it again until 

11/17/2023.The bus fare must be paid even if the students 

do not attend, since the cost is non-refundable.  

  

6th of November:  

1st school day.  

22nd of November:  

Day of Prayer and  

Repentance 

27th of November:  

Studiobühne-theater 

visit 
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New school registrations  
Fortunately, we already have a large number of new registrations for the coming school years. 

However, we would like to ensure that the siblings of our students are also considered. 

Therefore, we ask you to submit the registration forms for the siblings to us as early as possible 

(also for the school years further in the future). This way, we can guarantee that the siblings will 

also receive a place at our school. We would also appreciate you passing on the advice of early 

registration to interested parents. 

Impressions from Halloween 
The Halloween party was again a great success. We would like to thank all parents for the  

donations for the delicious buffet. Here are a few impressions:   
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Beer tent furniture 
Our school now has 20 beer tent sets, which we were able to finance thanks to the proceeds from 

the summer party.  

If you need beer tent sets for a family celebration or other occasions, you can rent them from us. 

Please contact the secretary's office for this purpose.  

One-time afternoon care in case of emergency 
We are also happy to care for children for whom no regular afternoon care has been booked, e.g. 

if you have an emergency need at short notice (e.g. a surprise appointment, traffic jam, etc.) or in 

the time between the end of school and a school event, as long as we can offer it. Please under-

stand that we will charge an amount of 7,00 € per afternoon for these care services and will collect 

the amount by direct debit. 

Advent calendar in class  
In past years, several children in a class have brought in an Advent calendar 

for the class. Unfortunately, the individual calendars could not be properly ap-

preciated because there were too many in the classes. Again this school year, 

please check with your child's class teacher beforehand to see if another Advent 

Calendar is needed for the class. 
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We wish all families a wonderful November! 

Your school team of the Private Elementary School Thiergarten Palace 
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